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Dear FOI Team

‘Thank you for vour response to our FOI request. However, we are not satisfied with the response, not least as we have
received no documentation relating to any of our questions - emails, minutes of meetings etc - that we requested.

We also wish to chalienge your use of the Section 12 FOIA exemption to withhold the information that we have

requested. Given the extreme importance of the issue of COVID-19 vaccine safety and the relevance to the whole UK
population who have been advised fo have the vaccines over the last 2.5 years, to claim that the MHRA cannot afford more
than £600 in costs to allow full transparency to the public around their decision making and safety monitoring is appalling.

We take no comfort in your glib, but entirely unsubstantiated claim that "It is important to note that most people

receive vaccinations without having any serious side effects”, especially given your previous admission that "we do not assign
causality (i.e. whether the patient's death was caused by the vaccine) at the level of individual reporis”. From what you admit
in your letter, the MHRA appears to have no system of active safety monitoring in place that would even identify a safety
signal, let alone to then act on it to protect the public.

We formally request an internal review of your full response and handling of our FOI request.
Yours sincerely

Dr Elizabeth Evans
CEOQ, UK Medical Freedom Alliance
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